Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 7:44 AM

To: ‘Mark Larson'; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; 'Tucker, Shelly’
Cc: ‘McMinn, Dudley’; Travis Williams

Subject: RE: Delineation Plan for Nash Draw #42 CTB

RE: XTO * 2RP-3976

Mark,

My understanding is the work described in this report has already been done, correct?
Thanks,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108
mike.bratcher@state.nm.us

From: Mark Larson [mailto:Mark@Ilaenvironmental.com]

Sent: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 6:54 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>;
'"Tucker, Shelly' <stucker@blm.gov>

Cc: 'McMinn, Dudley' <Dudley_McMinn@xtoenergy.com>; Travis Williams <twilliams@Iaenvironmental.com>
Subject: RE: Delineation Plan for Nash Draw #42 CTB

Mike,

Please find attached Delineation Plan for the XTO Energy Nash Draw CTB crude oil spill (2RP-3976). The investigation
was performed on March 13 — 14, 2017. A remediation plan will be forthcoming following receipt of the laboratory
report. Please contact Dudley McMinn with XTO Energy, Inc., at (432) 682-8873 or Dudley McMinn@xtoenergy.com or
me if you have questions.

Respectfully,

Mark J. Larson, P.G.
President/Sr. Project Manager
507 N. Marienfeld St., Suite 205
Midland, Texas 79701

Office — 432-687-0901

Cell —432- 556-8656

Fax —432-687-0456
mark@laenvironmental.com
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